
RE: Site Inspection - McCrae Landslip

From: Luke Jackson <luke.jackson@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
To: Davey Smith <davey.smith@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Claudio Flores <claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Derek Rotter <derek.rotter@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Tom Haines-Sutherland <tom.haines-

sutherland@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Tue, 14 Jan 2025 16:27:55 +1100

Thanks Derek and appreciate you attending site this afternoon.
 
Roads & Drainage have engaged Fulton Hogan to be onsite tomorrow morning to perform CCTV to determine the condition of
the drainage network.
 
We have also instructed them to clean some of the pits in the View Point & Prospect Hill Roads area, which show signs of
some silt, leaf litter and refuse but nothing that appears to be impacting the efficiency of the network.
 
Derek has strongly recommended that directive be put to the residents within the area to cease all irrigating of their property’s
until the water source issues have been resolved.
 
The SEW crews are continuing investigations of their assets and have made some preliminary repairs to a burst water main
(upstream) on the opposite side of the freeway. These repairs were completed last week. We hope to receive a full report of
their investigations and details of works in the coming days.
 
As an FYI, our contractor is performing investigative excavation works at Charlesworth St / Waller Place, in an attempt to
determine the source of the water which is bubbling up and damaging the roads. This as a last resort, as we have exhausted all
possibility of defects from the relevant stakeholders with assets in the area.   
 
Please reachout if you require any further information.
 
Regards, Luke
 
 

 
LUKE JACKSON | Team Leader – Roads & Drainage
Email: luke.jackson@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1746
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.

 
 
From: Derek Rotter <derek.rotter@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 3:48 PM
To: Davey Smith <Davey.Smith@mornpen.vic.gov.au>; Tom Haines-Sutherland <tom.haines-sutherland@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Luke Jackson <Luke.Jackson@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Site Inspection - McCrae Landslip
 
Hi Davey and Tom,
 
Following site inspection today with Luke Jackson and Nilanka investigating our drainage system.
 
Luke will provide details of proposed works, at a high level we will undertake CCTV of the drainage system as first stage, along
with cleaning of our drainage system – which did look very clear.
 
The site is under control of MBS – Claudio, who will need to make determination tomorrow and issue building orders to the
private residents.  
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If you have any questions please call me.
 
Regards
Derek Rotter
 
 

 
DEREK ROTTER | Manager - Infrastructure Projects
Email: derek.rotter@
Phone: 03 5950 1301 
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.
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